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BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Responses to questions on reports will be circulated around the council chamber on the 
evening of the meeting.

8. QUESTION TO THE CABINET MEMBER FOR FINANCE, PERFORMANCE AND 
BREXIT FROM COUNCILLOR VICTOR CHAMBERLAIN

The overview and scrutiny committee recommended that the cabinet fund the full roll-
out of pre-exposure prophylaxis (PrEP) to anyone in Southwark who needs it. I 
understand from the cabinet member for community safety and public health that 
costings for routine commissioning of PrEP in the new financial year are awaited from 
Public Health England and that discussions will be taking place with the Department 
for Health and Social Care about how this will be funded. Can the cabinet member 
assure me and my residents that, no matter what the outcome of these negotiations, 
no one in Southwark will be denied PrEP because of disagreements over who should 
fund this vital medication?
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